Loaves & Fishes 2nd Quarter News!

The volunteers of the Loaves and Fishes ministry would like to extend our warmest welcome to Father Patrick Egan who has recently joined our Parish family. We look forward to getting to know him in the weeks and months to come. Please join us in welcoming him, assisting him with his mission for our Parish, and, most importantly, in praying for him as he takes on this important calling. Welcome, Father!

2nd Qtr. Memorials

April 2025	May 2025	June 2025
Jean Brown Mary Jo Pitts	Mary Ellen Hall Jean Brown	Mary Ellen Hall Thia Czermak
Pope Francis Mary Ellen Hall	Sandra Krieger Marjorie Brashier Thia Czermak	Jean Brown
	Lucy Czermak Exie Mecke	

In Honor of: Abbot Emeritus Cletus D. Meagher

We wanted to express our deep appreciation for the monetary and food donations that were made to our ministry. By being good stewards with every donation and through keeping our costs down, you allowed us to help feed 55 to 61 people each week with nutritious food. We are thankful and grateful for these donations.

Jesus said: Heré Iam among you as one who serves.

IR 22 27